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9th October 2024 

 

Dear Parents 
 
RE: Lockers 
 
Please note that all Grade 8 to 11 learners who have lockers need to be ensure 
that their lockers have been emptied no later than Friday the 25th of October by 
2pm. 
Lockers that have not been emptied will be cut by out maintenance department.  
We need to clean and fix any lockers before the 2025 academic year. 
 
Purchasing of lockers  
 
The cost of lockers for the 2025 academic year: 
 
Large - R350 
Small - R250 
 
Purchasing of lockers will open on Monday the 14th of October.  Payment must 
be made ONLY at the office by cash or card and this will be done on a first come 
first serve basis as we have limited lockers available.  
 
Kind regards  
 
 
Mrs E Flashman 
 
 

 

 

 

  

 

 


